
Eastern Mo thanks all those that have shown in the NCHA Championship Shows at Sonny Martins 
and Parnell's Route 66 Arena. Both shows were successful. 
 
Based on this success, Paul and Linda Dopuch have decided to roll back the entry fees and cattle 
charges for the Weekend Show Fresh Cattle Classes at the upcoming April 30 and May 28/29 
NCHA/AQHA Alliance Shows at Flash Bar Farms. The Added Money will stay the same at the April 
30th show but there will be an additional $100 added to the 5000 Nov and also the 5000 Nov Non 
Pro at the May shows. 
 
In addition the 4yr old classes will have 3 head of fresh cattle per entry. 
 
These shows will be AQHA Alliance Shows and will also offer a stand alone AQHA Amateur class. If 
you qualify for the AQHA Select Show, you also automatically qualify for the World show in OK City. 
 
There will also be a Ranch Cutting Class. 
 
See the chatter and aqha websites for more details. Remember to email your fresh entries to 
fbarf111@gmail.com by the Wednesday before the show. 
 


	Text1: Update for May 28-29

Reminder about the upcoming shows to get your fresh cattle entries in as soon as possible as this looks to be a good size show.

Highlights include Practice on Friday, May 27, 1 pm, need to call in for fresh works;

Also each day will start with the 4yr old LAE at 10am sharp, cattle will be settled beginning at 9:30;

We have added $100 to both the 5000 Nov & 5000 Nov/NP;

and we have reduced the entry/jackpot to the AQHA Amateur class to $40. You may show 2 horses in this class;

and as always there will be a Ranch Cutting and practice each day.

If you need Motel rooms, both the Owensville Motor Inn, (573) 437-2161 & Settle Inn, Linn (855) 347-0844, are within 20 minutes drive. 



